
From: Brandon and Kathleen Hickman 
Sent: January 8, 2018 10:54 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Delegation 

 

 

Evelyn Eichenbaum, Clerk 

   

I wish to appear at the meeting held on January 16, 2018. Regarding pending 

closure and conveyance of road allowance in Lowbanks  behind my property.  My 

2 sons, ages 6 and 3 years old play on this property on a daily basis.  As well I 

have a vegetable garden on this property that I use every year to provide for my 

family. I will have lived at this address for 12 years April 20 2018.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Kathleen Hickman 
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